
 

16 April 2025 
 

Our Ref: FOI 753 
 
Request 
 
We received your request on 14 April 2025 for the following information: 
 

The full name/company name and contact details of the Chartered Fire Engineer who has 
been commissioned to undertake the Fire Risk Appraisals of the External Wall Systems 
(FRAEW) for Whincroft House 

 
Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). 
 
Our response 
 
I refer to the response in FOI 652 “We are proposing to use PRP Architecture LLP, 10 Lindsey 
Street, Smithfield, London, EC1A 9HP Tel: +44 (0)20 7653 1200 to undertake the FRAEW to 
Whincroft House”.  The name of the individual Chartered Fire Engineer from PRP will be finalised 
at the time of the inspection. 
 
This concludes our response. 
 
  
  




